
Listen Up! Speak Up!
The Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Library, Information and 
Resource Network (ATSILIRN), will hold its next conference in 
Darwin, 8—9 April 2008.

Co-hosted by the Northern Territory Library, the conference is 
titled 'Listen Up! Speak Up!' and will encourage people to not 
only come and hear, and to have a say, on what is going on 
in the information sector that relates to Indigenous Australians, 
but also to speak up. This year for the first time ATSILIRN has 
introduced 'Lightning talks', a brief (five minute) talk on a single 
idea, project, library etc. Lightning talks are an excellent forum 
for first time speakers.

The conference is being held at the library of Charles Darwin 
University (CDU), Darwin. CDU is an Australian university with a 
difference. Located in the Northern Territory of Australia, a region 
spanning the wet tropics in the north to arid desert in the south, 
the university offers unique and exciting study opportunities 
in one of the world's most culturally and biologically diverse 
regions. CDU runs an impressive number of Indigenous studies 
courses, which can be undertaken at VET, undergraduate and 
postgraduate level. Indigenous studies are part of the School of 
Australian Indigenous Knowledge Systems.

Northern Territory Library (NTL) provides for the information, 
educational and cultural needs of the people of the Northern 
Territory through a range of services. The NTL provides leadership 
in the delivery of library services throughout the Northern 
Territory and delivers public library services in partnership with

the Department of Employment, Education and Training, and 
Community and Local Government. The NTL is developing 
Libraries and Knowledge Centres with access to knowledge 
and information through core library services, including English 
literacy, information literacy programs and recreational activities. 
The Libraries and Knowledge Centres enable the acquisition and 
preservation of local knowledge in communities and provide 
training and support to community members engaged in 
acquiring and preserving knowledge.

There are many things happening in the Northern Territory, 
especially relating to Indigenous Australians. The Northern 
Territory is the place to be in 2008 so come along to the ATSILIRN 
conference and Listen Up and hopefully Speak Up.

For more information check out the conference web site at 
<http://www1 .aiatsis.gov.au/exhibitions/conference/ 
conferenceindex.htmx
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Search an online digital archive of 
T h e  S y d n e y  M o r n i n g  H e r a l d  and T h e  S u n - H e r a l d

from 1 9 5 5 -1 9 9 0

The archive can be accessed at archives.smh.com.au or through the link at www.fairfaxarchives.com
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All articles, captions, classifieds and advertisements are fully keyword 
searchable and results are returned in an exact digital reproduction of the 
actual printed pages as they were originally published.

The archive can be searched for free with full article and page results 
available through a time-based subscription model. Once a subscription 
has been purchased, access to the archive is unlimited.

Subscription packages are available for companies, institutions, government 
and libraries. Packages range from a single user up to 2000 concurrent 
users, with access provided by IP range. Pricing for non-private use is 
available by application at fairfaxarchives@fairfax.com.au or by contacting 
Jane Brimacombe on 02 9282 2910.
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